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500 visitors at the open day 
At the open day on August 3rd, about 500 visitors came to the Gene Center to 
listen to the presentations, to take the lab tour, and to join the summer 
party. We thank everybody who helped to make this day such a great success. 
For impressions please visit: 
 
http://www.lmb.uni-muenchen.de/mainframes/Land_der_Ideen.html
 
 
Daniel Wilson joins the Gene Center 
Daniel Wilson will be a new group leader at the Center and will set up a 
research group starting January 2007. Daniel comes from the Max-Planck 
Institute for Molecular Genetics in Berlin and studies mechanistic aspects 
of translation and antibiotic function. 
 
 
New Master students selected 
For the interfaculty course Master of Biochemistry, 15 new students were 
selected, three of them from abroad. We will welcome the new students in the 
cafeteria on October 19th at 2 pm. 
 
 
Seminar series 
Our Gene Center/SFB646 seminars restart on October 9th, and always take 
place on Mondays at 5 pm. 15 seminars are already scheduled for this year's 
programme. Please visit: 
 
http://www.lmb.uni-muenchen.de/mainframes/seminars.htm
 
 
Meeting of the Bavarian Elite Network (ENB) 
The first members meeting of the Elitenetzwerk Bayern, which includes the 
PhD programs "NanoBioTech" & "Proteins in health and disease" will take 
place on October 20-21, 2006. 
 
http://www.elitenetzwerk-bayern.de/
 
 
1st Roemer Foundation award ceremony 
The first award ceremony of the newly established Roemer Foundation for the 
advancement of chemistry and biochemistry in Munich will take place on 
December 8, 3-6 pm. Please visit: 
 
http://www.cup.uni-muenchen.de/roemer/index.php
 
 
Ringberg Meeting 
This year's Ringberg Meeting will take place on January 3-5, 2007. 

http://www.lmb.uni-muenchen.de/mainframes/Land_der_Ideen.html
http://www.lmb.uni-muenchen.de/mainframes/seminars.htm
http://www.elitenetzwerk-bayern.de/
http://www.cup.uni-muenchen.de/roemer/index.php


Annual Retreat 2007 
The next annual retreat of the Gene Center will be on May 11-13, 2007 in 
Wildbad-Kreuth. 
 
 
2nd International Gene Center/SFB646 symposium 
The international symposium will take place on October 12-13, 2007 at the 
Gene Center. 
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